
Week 2 

 

Wistaston Weekly 

Friday 12th September 2025 

Help Shape Our Weekly Newsletter 

Before the holidays, we sent home a parent questionnaire and have really enjoyed reading 

through your responses – thank you to everyone who took the time to share their thoughts. 

One of the things you mentioned was communication, and as our weekly newsletter is one 

of the main ways we keep in touch, we’d love to hear how we could make it even more 

useful for you. Please use the link below to share your ideas, 

https://forms.office.com/e/5Hi0vAiX3e 

We look forward to hearing your ideas and making our newsletter even better for you. 

Kind regards 

Mrs Elsley 

Principal 

Useful Dates for Diary 

Further details are shared nearer to the time. 

Any new dates added to this will be highlighted in green. 

Important dates can also be found on the School Calendar at: 

https://www.wclacademy.co.uk/calendar 

https://forms.office.com/e/5Hi0vAiX3e
https://www.wclacademy.co.uk/calendar


 



Week Commencing 15th September will be WEEK 3 for lunches 

 

What’s New! 

 

Road Safety 

For the safety of all, please ensure that all children are supervised closely when dropping off 

and collecting from school. Please ensure that they stay on the pavement or designated 

walkways and avoid walking/running on the road. 

Please find below links to road safety resources that can be used with your child to help 

them stay safe: 

https://capt.org.uk/csw-road-safety/ 

https://www.brake.org.uk/get-involved/take-action/mybrake/knowledge-centre/advice-for-

parents-and-families 

Y6 Parent Information meeting for London Residential 

There will be an information meeting at 3.30pm on 16th September for the parents of 

children attending the London residential.  This will be held in Miss Smith's classroom.  The 

presentation will be added to the Y6 class page on the school website for anyone who is 

unable to attend. 

https://capt.org.uk/csw-road-safety/
https://www.brake.org.uk/get-involved/take-action/mybrake/knowledge-centre/advice-for-parents-and-families
https://www.brake.org.uk/get-involved/take-action/mybrake/knowledge-centre/advice-for-parents-and-families


Year 5 Swimming Lesson 

The deadline for signing up for Year 5 swimming lessons on Arbor is Monday 15th September. 

Lessons will take place at Nantwich Swimming Baths on a Friday afternoon from 19th 

September until 12th December (inclusive). 

Swimming is part of the Physical Education National Curriculum and an important life skill for 

the children to learn. This is one of the two PE lessons that children must be taught every 

week. 

It doesn’t matter if a child is a complete beginner or already attends lessons out of school; 

all the children will be taught to the best of their ability. Children will also be taught 

important lifesaving skills. 

The children need to bring a NAMED bag containing their swimming costume (not a bikini) or 

swimming trunks and a towel. Children are able to wear goggles if needed. Additional tops 

are not required but a rash vest may be worn if you so wish. Nose clips are not permitted. 

Long hair must be tied up and ALL jewellery must be removed. Children are not allowed to 

bring any electrical items, such as a hairdryer. Children must wear a swimming cap for all 

lessons (these will be provided by the swimming baths) 

Infection Control 

There has been a reported case of threadworms in EYFS. Please see the link below for details 

of symptoms to watch out for and appropriate treatment: 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/threadworms/ 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/threadworms/


 

School Applications Timetable 

Please see below the timetable for school applications for Reception and Secondary places 

for September 2026. More information can be found at 

https://www.cheshireeast.gov.uk/schools/admissions/admissions.aspx. 

 

https://www.cheshireeast.gov.uk/schools/admissions/admissions.aspx


 

Best Start in Life Parent Hub 

As introduced in the recent letter from the Prime Minister, the Best Start in Life Hub can be 

found at https://www.beststartinlife.gov.uk/. The hub gives information about the support 

available to families. 

Upcoming Secondary School Open Days/Evenings 

Please see below details of upcoming open evenings/days: 

•   The Oaks Academy – Wednesday 24th September 5-7pm 

https://www.beststartinlife.gov.uk/


 

•   Malbank School & Sixth Form College – Thursday 25th September 5-8pm 

 



•   Sandbach High School & Sixth Form College (Years 4, 5 & 6 Parents & Carers) – Thursday 

25th September 5-8pm 

Lunch Payments & KS2 Snack 

If you have children in years 3, 4, 5 & 6, and would like them to have snack each half term, 

you will need to confirm consent and make payment via the Trips section on Arbor. Snack is 

charged at £5.50 per child for each half term. KS2 Snack for this half term shows as KS2 

Snack Autumn 1 2025. 

Lunches are charged at £2.58 per day for both Cygnets and KS2 children, payable in advance 

under Meals on Arbor. Reception, year 1 & 2 meals are free of charge as these are fully 

funded. 

When topping up meal accounts, please be mindful that we are unable to refund any 

balances remaining at the end of the school year. All meal payments should be made in 

advance. 

We kindly ask that parents check lunch accounts weekly and make the office aware of any 

queries by end of play on Friday at the latest. 

Arbor Information & Consents 

To ensure school has up-to-date contact information in case of an emergency, please check 

your child’s Arbor account and inform school immediately by email of any changes or errors. 

Please also ensure that all consents (e.g. Local Area Visits, photographs, walking home, 

mobile phones, etc) are up to date and contact the school office if you have any issues. 

Thank you. 

Pupils Prescribed Inhalers 

If your child has been prescribed an inhaler and you have not already done so, please 

complete new asthma forms for this academic year and ensure that your child has an inhaler 

(and completed Prescribed Medication Form) in school. Paper copies of the forms are 

available from the school office. 

Swan Stars Bookings for Academic Year 2025-2026 

Bookings for contracted sessions can be requested on KidsClubHQ. These will be allocated 

on a first come, first served basis depending on availability. Payment for contracted sessions 

is by monthly invoice to be paid before 1st of each month. Current contracts will carry over 

unless we are informed otherwise. 

Bookings for ad-hoc sessions are also available to book subject to availability. Please note 

that payment for all ad-hoc bookings is due at the time of booking however far in advance. If 

payment is not made, bookings will unfortunately be cancelled on the system. 



Please note that to cancel any bookings 4 weeks notice is required for contracted sessions 

and 7 days notice is required for ad-hoc bookings. Any sessions cancelled inside the notice 

period will still be chargeable in full. 

Please note that payments made by BACs and Tax Free Childcare can take up to 10 working 

days (or longer during school holidays) to show on accounts. 

Visyon Parent/Carer Webinars 

Visyon now offer free online parent / carer webinars covering a range of topics. Please see 

the website for further information and to book. 

Parent webinars | visyon 

SEND Drop Ins 

Please see below details of upcoming SEND Drop Ins: 

 

Raring2Go Autumn Magazine 

Please find below a link to the Autumn edition of Raring2Go Magazine: 

Raring2go! Crewe 

Easyfundraising 

Thank you to everyone who is supporting us for free on #easyfundraising. Your continued 

support means the world to us! If you've not signed up yet, please join today and you can 

raise free donations for Wistaston Church Lane Academy every time you shop online this 

year! Over 8,000 retailers like eBay, Argos, Marks and Spencer, John Lewis & Partners, Etsy, 

Tesco and Just Eat will donate at no extra cost to you. Please sign up today: 

https://join.easyfundraising.org.uk/wistastonchurchlaneacademy/c9kbjl/c2s/FZ9Up2Ac/CE9

47/facebook/ 

https://www.visyon.org.uk/parentwebinars
https://magazines.raring2go.co.uk/crewe/autumn2025/
https://join.easyfundraising.org.uk/wistastonchurchlaneacademy/c9kbjl/c2s/FZ9Up2Ac/CE947/facebook/
https://join.easyfundraising.org.uk/wistastonchurchlaneacademy/c9kbjl/c2s/FZ9Up2Ac/CE947/facebook/


School Lottery 

The Friends of Wistaston Church Lane Academy would like to say a huge thank you to 

everyone who has signed up to our school lottery over the last few weeks. For further 

information on how to join our lottery and support our school, please visit: 

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/wistaston-church-lane-

academy?utm_campaign=cause-page-social-share&utm_source=cause-

page&utm_medium=social&utm_content=Hyperlink 

 

Payment Due Dates 

KS2 Snack Autumn 1 – Payment now due 

Year 5 Swimming Lessons – Payment due by 15/09/2025 

Year 4 Whitemoor Lakes FINAL BALANCE – Payment due by 17/10/2025 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https:%2F%2Fwww.yourschoollottery.co.uk%2Flottery%2Fschool%2Fwistaston-church-lane-academy%3Futm_campaign%3Dcause-page-social-share%26utm_source%3Dcause-page%26utm_medium%3Dsocial%26utm_content%3DHyperlink&data=05|02|admin%40wistaston.cheshire.sch.uk|b50c89876a2e43d9788508dcfcecd30c|a8a557db58534eaaa759eb7581cb675c|0|0|638663341312852585|Unknown|TWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D|0|||&sdata=wbSHh6ZPrfAXc%2FamtQmPqVMIrLhUTvXh3OISa%2FuhW6s%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https:%2F%2Fwww.yourschoollottery.co.uk%2Flottery%2Fschool%2Fwistaston-church-lane-academy%3Futm_campaign%3Dcause-page-social-share%26utm_source%3Dcause-page%26utm_medium%3Dsocial%26utm_content%3DHyperlink&data=05|02|admin%40wistaston.cheshire.sch.uk|b50c89876a2e43d9788508dcfcecd30c|a8a557db58534eaaa759eb7581cb675c|0|0|638663341312852585|Unknown|TWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D|0|||&sdata=wbSHh6ZPrfAXc%2FamtQmPqVMIrLhUTvXh3OISa%2FuhW6s%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https:%2F%2Fwww.yourschoollottery.co.uk%2Flottery%2Fschool%2Fwistaston-church-lane-academy%3Futm_campaign%3Dcause-page-social-share%26utm_source%3Dcause-page%26utm_medium%3Dsocial%26utm_content%3DHyperlink&data=05|02|admin%40wistaston.cheshire.sch.uk|b50c89876a2e43d9788508dcfcecd30c|a8a557db58534eaaa759eb7581cb675c|0|0|638663341312852585|Unknown|TWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D|0|||&sdata=wbSHh6ZPrfAXc%2FamtQmPqVMIrLhUTvXh3OISa%2FuhW6s%3D&reserved=0
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